
      NOTICE 

Dear Members          08/01/2022 

The discussion with the Insurers on the issues faced by our surveyor fraternity is being taken up by the 

Council, and the Council is representing personally with all the Insurers regarding the failure/ delay in the 

process of SMP, by which many of our young aspirant and experienced surveyors are suffering without 

Job allocation 

Our members who have issues/ complaints regarding SMP are requested to write to 

smpiiisla2022@gmail.com . The emails are to be in the prescribed format as given below to ensure that 

the same is reconciled and systematically attended for submission with the Insurer’s. 

The format is as below 

 

NAME MEMBERSHIP 
NO 

SLA NO PLACE OF 
PRACTISE 

INSURANCE 
COMPANY 

RO 
DETAILS 

MOBILE 
NUMBER 

E-MAIL 
ID 

 
 
 

       

 

This format is to be used while submitting your complaints to the above-mentioned email ID. 

Regards 

Unni Anand 

Admin 


